
Friday 21st June

Leavers Assembly Photos and T-shirts

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Year 6 leavers assembly is on Wednesday 10th July. As part of this, we will be showing a 
slideshow of photos of our Year 6 children throughout their primary years. We would be very 
grateful if you could send in any photos from your child’s first days in school or any notable events 
so we can add these to the video. Even if your child has not been with us at Tunstead since 
Reception, it would be great to include their early school experiences. If you have any photos to 
share, please can these be sent in an envelope with your child’s name on and ‘Year 6 Leavers
photos’ written on the front. Please could these be sent in before Friday 5th July so we have time 
to put the final video together. 

In the final week of term, our Year 6 pupils will have the opportunity to sign T-shirts to take home 
as memorabilia. Please could you send your child to school with a named, white T-shirt or polo by 
Friday 12th July. This will stay in school until the end of the following week, which is when we will 
be signing them. Please inform the office if you need any support with this.

We are really looking forward to welcoming you to school for our leavers assembly and making 
memories with your children in their final week. 

Yours faithfully,

Miss Kirby


